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FUNDRAISERS 
Students will be doing a 

Purdy’s Chocolates Fundraiser 
beginning Nov. 1.  Final 

selling date will be Friday, 
Nov. 17.  Chocolates will be 
delivered to our fundraising 
coordinator the first week of 

December, and will be 
available for pick up at our 

Safe Grad Parent Meeting on 
December 6, 2023. 

 
Grad ‘Family Swag’ hoodies 

will be available for 
purchase($50)!   

$20 per hoodie will be 
donated back to the safe grad 

funds! (Thank you               

Michelle Creber 
����) 

GRAD THEME 
Graduates have an opportunity 

to share their ideas and 
thoughts anonymously through 

a google survey that will be 
available on their Google 
Classroom (for graduates 

only). Students – please make 
sure to add your feedback!  

The data will be collected, and 
a 2nd and final survey will be 
sent out in the new year to 

finalize theme details. 
 
 
 
 
 

CATERER & MENU 
Graduates also have the 

opportunity to vote on their 
menu items of choice, as 
offered by C’est La Vie!  

Students, please remember to 
cast your vote for your food 

choices by the end of 
November (choices are 

included in the google survey)! 
 

DJ SERVICE 
We are so thankful to               
Darcy Lotoski for his 

donation to provide the music 
for our graduating class this 

year! 
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GRAD DATE:                
Friday, June 28, 
2024 

LOCATION:                   
St. Paul Curling 
Rink & Rec Center 

CATERER:                    
C’est La Vie                        
(Bonnyville) 

DJ:                           
Darcy Lotoski 

 

We encourage all parents to join us for a Safe Grad Meeting on Wednesday, December 6, 2023            
@ 6:30 in the Fine Arts Theatre at St. Paul Regional High School.  It will also be the location for the 
Purdy’s Chocolates fundraiser that the students will be taking part in from Nov. 1 – Nov. 17.                 
In order to ensure that Grad 2024 is as smooth and stress free for our graduates, we are asking for 
our parents’ volunteer support.  The parent volunteer sign up will be available at our parent 
meeting as well! 




